
  

  

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Mayor Don Keil and the Seguin City Council 
  Doug G. Faseler, City Manager 
  

Through: Rick Cortes, Assistant City Manager 

From: Kyle Kramm, Main Street and CVB Director           

Subject: Two-Hour Parking Removal  

Date:  December 11, 2017  

Guadalupe County has requested the removal of the two-hour parking restriction within the 100 

block of East Donegan.  Currently the south side of the block is designated as all day parking and 

the north side is designated as two-hour parking.  This change would benefit the Courthouse and 

several of the businesses along River Street who have requested a need for additional all day 

parking near their businesses.   

The Seguin Main Street Advisory Board will be discussing this request at their meeting on 

Monday, December 18 and staff anticipates their approval of the change.  Staff recommends the 

approval of the removal of the two-hour parking restriction on the 100 block of East Donegan. 


